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August 29, 1989
Mr. Drew Persinko

CANDU 3 Project Manager

Project #679, OWFN 12E4

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.8. Nuclear Reguvlatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Persinku:

Our letter to Mr. Frank Gillespie dated August 25, 1989 stated
that two documents would be sent to you under separate cover. As
promised, this letter accompanies the following two documents:

1. CANDU 3 Conceptual Safety Report - 2 Volumes

uVth dduk T '*"2 Canadian Codes and Standards used in the CANDU 3

design - 2 Volumes

Very truly yours,

d/\/ c"?g-

D.R. Shiflett
Vice President/
General Manager

cc: w/0 enclosures
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